
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registered office: 
Communitas Education Trust 
C/o John Keats Primary School 
391, Rotherhithe New Road 
London 
SE16 3FN 
Tel 0203 955 8176  
Email: contact@communitaseducation.co.uk 
Company Number: 08791046 
CEO Mr. Nick Tildesley  

 
16 August 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope that you have enjoyed the past week and are finding the current temperatures in 
London a little more bearable.  
 
There is little change to update you on from this week. Our plan remains that all of our 
schools will re-open at the beginning of September (please see INSET dates for your own 
child’s school). 
 
As you may have heard from the national news, increasing numbers of holiday destinations 
are being added to the quarantine list. If you are travelling to any of the affected countries 
in the next few weeks, please be aware that this may impact your child’s ability to attend 
school at the beginning of the term. We would always want children to be in school at the 
start of the new term and the new academic year. 
 
Do enjoy the final stretch of the summer holidays with your children and stay safe and well. 
 
Yours, 

 
 
 

 
Paul Marry  Nick Tildesley 
Chair of Trust  CEO 
 


